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Nadia Khan

From: David A. Olson

Sent: Friday, February 03, 2017 5:29 PM
To: citycouncil

Cc: Nadia Khan

Subject: FW: Vote no MU4 Zoning

From: Kristin Daley

Sent: Thursday, February 02, 2017 11:18 AM
To: David A. Olson

Subject: Vote no MU4 Zoning

| am asking that my city councilors vote no on the request for MU4 zoning for the Orr block project. 1 am a municipal
employee in a nearby town and from my experience with builders etc. is that they are not vested in the town and are
only there to make a profit and do not care about the long term consequences and effects on the city. My husband and |
have each had family living in Newton for almost 100 years. We are here to stay and care about this city unlike most
real estate investors. If this MU4 zoning passes then we will seriously re think the leadership of this city and their
capacity to put residents and longtime businesses before real estate investors.

Kristin Daley
Eden Ave.

Sent from my iPhone



